
 

 

We will be closed on the morning and early afternoon of Sunday 24th September 

due to the Birmingham Velo Road closures. 
 

We will be open: 

14:00 – 17:00 
(Dependent on Velo Birmingham’s road closures ending as planned) 

 

Our restaurant will be serving sandwiches, paninis and sides only, until 16:00. Cakes, 

scones and drinks will be served until 16:30. Our shop will be open from 14:00 for 

normal sales and gift wrapping, but no tasting sessions will be available on the day. 
 

 

Please check with the individual businesses for opening times and closures in our Craft Centre. 


